
HAMILTON COUNTY PUBLIC DEFENDER COMMISSION - APPOINTMENT 

The Hamilton County Common Pleas Court is looking for a member of the community 

to fill a vacancy on the Hamilton County Public Defender Commission. The term of the 

appointment runs from the date of appointment through July of 2028. 

Members of the community interested in the position should submit a resume and letter 

of interest in becoming a public defender commissioner. The resume and letter can be 

sent to Hamilton County Common Pleas Court, c/o Court Administrator, 1000 Main 

Street, Cincinnati, Ohio 45202, or email: tberidon@cms.hamilton.co.org.  Applications 

for the position are due by Friday June 21, 2024. 

The Hamilton County Public Defender is governed by a five-member commission 

appointed by the Board of Hamilton County Commissioners and Judges of the Common 

Pleas Court. The board is responsible for hiring the public defender who implements 

policies and monitors operations of the office. 
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